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IMPORTANT SAFETY NOTICE 

 

CPA TAXI TOILET FACILITIES 

 
For the convenience of all drivers, Brisbane Airport provides toilets, a prayer room and 

associated wash facilities in the central parking area near the main taxi holding yard. 

 

Over the past few months BAC has received some complaints in regards to the state of the 

toilets during certain times of the day,  which include water on the floors and toilet paper being 

left on the ground.  

 

In response, Brisbane Airport have performed a full review of the cleaning schedule, inspection 

programmes and assessment of the facilities accessible to drivers 

 

While Brisbane Airport will continue to monitor the facilities there are some important points for 

drivers to remember that will assist in providing a safe facility for all users: 

 

 Treat the facilities with respect and leave them safe and clean for the next person to 

use  

 

 Wear appropriate shoes  

 

 Place all toilet paper in the toilet, keeping in mind excessive use of paper will block the 

toilets  

 

 Do not splash excessive water on the floors  

 

 

If the toilets need additional attention or cleaning, please report any issue (including faults) to 

the taxi officer located in the control room. They can arrange for a cleaner to attend. 

 

Brisbane Airport thanks you for your cooperation and with your assistance can provide world 

class services to all users to the Airport. 

 

 

Regards  

Ground Transport Manager  

Brisbane Airport Corporation Pty Ltd  


